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PRESS RELEASE  

Visit to hostels & departments, gala dinner hosted by the institute administration and group photo 
along with classmates and batch mates marks the reunion of B Tech 1996 batch alumni of IIT (ISM) 
 
 Visit to different departments and hostels, relishing mouthwatering recipes during the gala dinner, indoor 
and outdoor games marked the two day reunion of the B Tech 1996 batch of IIT (ISM) held at the campus on 
26th & 27th January, 2024.  
More than 30 alumni representing reputed industries and educational institutions from all across the world 
including USA, Abu Dhabi, UK, Middle East, Indonesia, Malaysia, Kuwait, Oman and different parts of the 
country enthusiastically participated in the meet. 
 A grand dinner was also organized at the instruction of Prof JK Pattanayak Director, IIT (ISM) for the alumni 
visiting their Alma mater.  
Addressing the gathering he implored them to initiate preparations in full swing from this year itself for the 
upcoming Centenary Celebrations scheduled in 2026.  
He also urged the visiting alumni to come forward to contribute generously for the proposed Centenary 
Building which is likely to come up by 2026. 
Prof Dheeraj Kumar, Deputy Director;  Prof Tanmoy Maity, Associate Dean (International Relations & Alumni 
Affairs); Prof Rajeev Upadhyay, Faculty in Charge Alumni Affairs and Mr Mritunjay Sharma Assistant Registrar 
(International Relations & Alumni Affairs) were also present. 
Various other events were also organized during the alumni reunion. The team visited several places in the 
campus and reminisced golden moments of their life spent in their alma mater. They also visited the Mining 
Technology Innovation hub of the institute, TEXMiN and also their respective departments and hostels where 
they spent moments interacting with the students and faculty members. A group photo was also taken in 
front of the Heritage building to commemorate the reunion. 
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